
April 10, 2020 

ExpressJet Partnership Flying MOU 

Sisters & Brothers, 

We are pleased to let you know the IAM and the company has signed Memorandum of 
Understanding # 3 with additional enhancements to our March 9, 2020 CBA for the next few 
months.  LOA # 2. B.  Partnership Flying. They are listed below:

• A line holder or reserve flight attendant will be able to bid for Partnership. 

• Partnerships will not exceed 50% of the base compliment. 

We have attached a copy of the MOU. It will be updated on the company website as well as the 
IAMAW Flight Attendant App. Should you have any questions regarding the new MOU, please 
contact your local Grievance Representative, General Chair or Special Representative.

     In solidarity, 

Sara Gonzales Marche Johnson-Cooper 

Sara Gonzales  Marche Johnson-Cooper 

GENERAL CHAIR SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE 

POST ON BULLETIN BOARDS 




